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Prelude          DeLonna Barnett 

Welcome  Pastor Kenzie Intemann 

Call to Worship               

Opening Song             “Come, Let Us All Unite to Sing”                       #7 

Time with Children                          Larry Temple       

Worship Music      “And God Gave Music”                            by Eshelman 
                  Ladies Chorus; Brenda Dalke, piano 

Scripture Reading                Luke 7:11-17         Rachel Friesen 

Worship Music      “Shine On Me”                                          by Dilworth 

Message   “The Compassion of Jesus”                Pastor Derek King  

Song of Response “Take My Life, and Let It Be”            #759 

Sharing Joys and Concerns            

Prayers of the People 

Announcements    

Benediction  

Sending Song         “Praise God”                                 #70 

Postlude  

 

To share a financial offering, please leave your donation in the vessel on the table 
in the Fellowship Hall. To give online, scan the QR code on the back page.  
 



Key 

 KMRS: Kansas Mennonite Relief Sale 
 MCC: Mennonite Central Committee (relief, development, and peace mission) 

WDC: Western District Conference (Eden’s regional conference of MC USA) 
 

OUR FAITH COMMUNITY 

 
Nursery: Feb. 9: Worship at Pine Village          Feb. 16: Sami and Heath Doane              
                                      
The peace lamp is lit as a reminder to pray for an end to violence in the world. We 
trust in the power of prayer, as we know that through prayer, all things are possible. 
 
The Mennonite Men will be again covering the $8,800 rental fee of fairgrounds for 
KMRS 2025. Write checks to Eden Church with Mennonite Men in memo line. 
 
The Peace/Witness Commission invites you to learn more about MCC from 6 to 
8 p.m. on Mon., Feb 24 at the MCC Center in North Newton. After a short tour, we 
will work on projects. MCC especially needs metal pencil sharpeners and blue or 
black pens for the school kits; dark or bright colored hand towels 16” x 26”, bar soap 
in original package, and wide tooth combs 6” to 8” for hygiene kits. You are welcome 
to bring a 2 liter of pop and/or a snack. The commission would like to have an idea 
of how many plan to participate. There is a signup sheet in the fellowship hall. If you 
need more information, contact Bob Schrag, Perry Krehbiel, Shirley Delk, Wanda 
Knight, or Marla Gillmore. 
 
The Eden Endowment Committee is accepting applications for  grants to 
qualifying individuals, organizations, and charitable causes in accordance with the 
Endowment bylaws. The application process is open and the deadline is March 14. 
Printed applications are available at the church or church office. Contact Berni at the 
church office to receive an application via email. We look forward to receiving and 
evaluating this year’s grant requests. 
 

Remember In Prayer 
 

• Pine Village residents, administrators, staff, and volunteers who care 
for the elderly of our community. 

• Kylie Goering’s father, Lewis Irving, is receiving hospice care at 
Schowalter Villa in Hesston.  

• Eugene Goering at home and recovering well. 

• WDC: Pray for WDC’s Gifts Discernment Committee as it discerns 
nominees for elected positions in WDC, and for those who are called by the 
Spirit to offer their gifts and leadership in our conference’s ministry.  



As part of Eden’s Policy to Care for Survivors of Sexual Abuse and Offenders,  a 
response team is available for assistance to persons in the congregation.  Please 
feel free to contact Gail Graber, Jenny Schrag, David Stucky, or Kristeen Thompson 
if you are in need. A copy of the policy is available on the literature cart.  
 
Donations needed for KMRS: Money to cover pre-sale expenses ($89,000) are 
appreciated, so that 100% of the proceeds from the sale go directly to MCC.  
 New or gently used items are needed for the general auction, quilt auction, 
children's auction, and various booths (Kansas Crafts and Plants and Things).  
 Cars, trucks, motorcycles, campers, tractors, farm machinery and anything of 
value. Your donations can be used as a charitable tax donation. Call Jerry Toews, 
620-367-8257, for more information. 
 Please contact Eden KMRS Representatives if you would like to donate: Fred 
and Bev Goering, Berni Kaufman, or Rene and Kristin Kaufman 
 
Dates to remember for KMRS:  
 Feb 14: Deadline for Quilt Auction donations 
 Feb. 23: Fellowship Meal deadline (signup sheets are on the information stand) 
 Mar. 1 Deadline for photos for Auction Sale Bill 
 Mar. 9 and 16: Fellowship Meals 
 Apr. 11 and 12: Kansas Mennonite Relief Sale in Hutchinson 

 

 
BEYOND OUR COMMUNITY 

 
Moundridge Community Blood Drive: Fri., Feb.21 from 12 noon until 6 p.m. at the 
Pine Village Wellness Center in Moundridge. Make an appointment at 800-733-2767 
or visit www.redcrossblood.org and use “Moundridge” for the code.  
 
Health Ministries Clinic’s Community Health Banquet: 5:30 p.m. Sat., Feb. 22 
at the Meridian Center in Newton. Health Ministries serve underserved patient 
populations. Proceeds will benefit special projects, such as Food or Medicine. The 
night features a meal, entertainment, drinks, and a silent auction. Tickets are $50 
(discount for a table) at https://www.zeffy.com/en-US/ticketing/hmc-banquet--2025. 
 
Young adults, ages 18-30, have a great opportunity to attend the "Stones Cry Out,” 
an MCC Peace Camp, March 10-15 in Akron, Pa. The camp will be a learning 
experience about climate change. MCC covers expenses for travel, lodging and 
meals, and Eden Peace/Witness Commission will pay for your registration. To learn 
more, see mcc.org/peace-camps. Contact Perry Krehbiel or another Peace/ 
Witness Commission member if interested. Registration is due Feb. 14. 
 

http://www.redcrossblood.org/
https://www.zeffy.com/en-US/ticketing/hmc-banquet--2025
http://mcc.org/peace-camps


MCC Comforter Blitz:  March 3, 9 a.m. to 5 p.m.; March 4,  9 a.m. to 9 p.m.; and 
March  5, 9 a.m. to 4 p.m. at the Journey Facilities Building (3605 E. Long View Rd, 
Haven) near Yoder. Lunch is available by donation each day, or you may bring your 
own sack lunch. Snacks are welcome to share during the workday. Find out more 
at mcc.org/comforter-blitz or email brociamueller@mcc.org, 316-283-2720. 
 
Pine Village Anchors Banquet: Sat., March 29 at the Pine Village Wellness Center. 
Dinner will be served at 6 p.m., entertainment by Icy Tea Jazz Quartet. Tickets are 
$100 going to the Memorial Home Endowment Fund. Make your reservations online 
at www.pinevillageks.org or by calling Pine Village at 620-345-2901. The reservation 
deadline is Monday, March 24.  
 

 
This week 
   Feb 12: 6 p.m. FEWZ at West Zion  
  6 p.m. Meal at church  
 6:45 p.m. Jr. FEWZ in the youth room – Book of Kings 
 Children’s activities and Adult class with Everence in Room 127 
 7:30 p.m. Ladies Chorus  
  8 p.m. Chancel Choir 
 Looking Ahead 
 Feb. 16 9:30 a.m. Worship (Scripture: Lk. 7:18-35) / 10:40 a.m. Sunday School  
 Feb.17: 9 a.m. SMHCA meeting at office 
  6:30 Worship Commission at office 
  7 p.m. Deacon Commission at office 
 Feb. 19: Wednesday night activities 
 Feb. 22-23: Pastors and Jr. FEWZ at Know Jesus, Hesston College 
 
Last Week: Attendance:  157; Zoom: 12; Sunday School: 109 
Offering:     Budget: $4,060.78; SS: (Christian Soup Ministries/Hutchinson) $10 

Scan this QR code to give online through PayPal or Venmo.  

Eden Church Office: 109 E Hirschler St, Box 406, Moundridge KS 67107 
Office Hours: 8 a.m. to Noon Monday, Wednesday, and Friday 

Phone: 620-345-8320; Email: edenoffice@edenmennonite.org    
Eden Church Building: 401 18th Ave, Moundridge, KS 67107 

Phone: 620-345-8315 
Check out our website at www.edenmennonite.org 

Like us on Facebook 
Lead Pastor Derek King         Associate Pastor Kenzie Intemann 

Cell Phone: 717-201-1147       Cell Phone: 580-302-4243 
dking@edenmennonite.org   kintemann@edenmennonite.org 

(Day off: Friday)   (Day off: Friday) 
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